
 
RE-OPEN LAKE CHABOT ROAD NOW! 

 
Tell the San Leandro City Council to Re-open Lake Chabot Road. 

 
Sign the Petition at openlakechabotroad.com 

and Come to a Public Meeting 
 

Monday, September 9th @ 7pm 
San Leandro City Hall 

835 E.14th St., City Council Chambers 
 

Ask the City to: 
• Re-open Lake Chabot Road now to alternating one-way traffic. 
• Re-open the Road to reduce the increased traffic causing major 

hazards and damage to our neighborhood streets. 
• Re-open the Road to provide quicker evacuation options in the 

event of a wildfire or other emergency as required by new state 
laws AB 747 and SB99. 

• Apply for the numerous available Federal & State Grants to fix 
Infrastructure and Wildfire evacuation routes (which is Lake 
Chabot Road). 

 
We have waited long enough.  Lake Chabot Road has been closed since the 
Atmospheric Storm on Jan. 1, 2023.  It is an important County road and a 
critical evacuation route for the 900 Bay-O-Vista homes – more than 3500 
residents - in an emergency.  Wildfire risk has increased significantly in 
recent years and our neighborhood is now designated as a high, very high 
severity risk of wildfire by Cal Fire.  Alternating one-way traffic routes are 
standard practice in cities, counties and Caltrans all over the Bay Area and 
California when roads are damaged. Open Lake Chabot Road and get the 
outside traffic out of Bay-O-Vista. Our neighborhood needs this option! 
 
Please support your neighbors and sign the petition. For more info: 
Visit the website at openlakechabotroad.com or scan the QR code. 
 

              YOUR COMMUNITY NEEDS YOUR HELP!       


